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We have the responsibility to make sure we are putting the very best teachers to serve in our schools as these teachers shape our 
children's future in so many ways.  We have many amazing people who have high moral character and have not committed crimes 
ready to teach and influence kids positively, we should be focused on putting them in our classrooms not those who have committed 
crimes.  While people are not defined by their past, we should not set an example to our community, to our parents and most 
importantly to our children that the best people we can put in their schools to be a daily influence in their lives, be a convicted drug 
dealer among other things. 

Our children have suffered enough through this last year, we need to put them first.  Our focus should be getting our kids in school 
again full time, and what they have lost the last year, and how we can help them catch up, not downgrading who can teach them.


